

January 5, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III 799 Roosevelt Road Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed please find in duplicate Woodlawn Hospital's renewal application for our NRC license. If you should have any questions regarding this information, please contact Mr. Daniel Ho, Chief Radiologic Technicologist.

Sincerely,

Michael L. Gordon Executive Director

enc.

MLG: am

8903020076 880312 REG3 LIC30 13-20338-01 PN PNU

> CONTROL NO 8 4 6 8 0 RECEIVED

JAN 06 1988

REGION III Woodlawn ... with the personal touch"

